

DEPT. COMM. NO. 34

December 17, 2009

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-Fifth State Legislature State Capitol, Room 409 Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, the University of Hawai'i is transmitting herewith, two copies of the Report from the Public Policy Center, University of Hawai'i at Mānoa On Hawai'i 2050 Sustainability Plan For 2010 (Act 225, Session Laws of Hawai'i, 2008) as requested by the Legislature.

The purpose of this report is to acknowledge the many voices of the community that came together to review the Hawai'i 2050 Sustainability Plan ("H2050 Plan") and present their ideas, suggestions and recommendations.

Pursuant to Act 231, SLH 2001, we are also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at: http://www.hawaii.edu/offices/eaur/govrel/reports/2010/index.html.

Sincerely,

M.R.C. Greenwood

Mae Suenward

Enclosures